Christ Church
CofE Primary School

25th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
| hope you have had a lovely week and are feeling well. We have had a great week here at Christ
Church, the children are now really settled into their new classes.

We are currently organising how we will complete parents evening this term, so | hope to have
further information about that next week.

A massive hello and welcome to our nursery and reception children, they have settled into school
life so well and are a real pleasure to have in school. | am looking forward to getting to know
them all during the next few weeks. | have to also say huge congratulations to reception children
for the way that they approached lunchtimes this week. They were so grown up and polite as
they chose their lunch and carried their tray to their table— not at all easy!

Please remember to contact the school if you are unsure about any illness that your child may
have— | have further information to go out next week regarding when to get your child tested.

We have a really comprehensive remote learning policy in place, please see the school website
for further information.

https://www.christchurchprimary.org.uk/coronavirus-information/

If you do not have the See Saw (for KS1) or google classroom (KS2) link please contact school
and we will resend the information.

Have a lovely weekend, looking forward to seeing you on Monday
Mrs. Bradford

School Photographs

You will shortly be receiving a letter regarding school photographs this year. During the Autumn
term we will only have individual school photographs taken. In order for your child to receive a
photograph you will need to complete a form to give your permission. This will come out in the

next few weeks as a google form. Please make sure we have your correct mobile phone number

so that you can receive it.

As soon as COVID restrictions lift, hopefully by the Spring or Summer term we will do class and
sibling photographs. | will keep you up to date with further developments.




